
 

MEDINA, WASHINGTON  

AGENDA BILL  

January 9, 2023 
 

Subject: Resolution Supporting Mercer Island Marine Patrol Funding 

Category: Consent   

Staff Contact: Stephen R. Burns, City Manager 
 

Summary 

 
On November 11, 2022, the City of Medina received a letter from the City of Mercer Island 
requesting legislative support for an appropriation request in the upcoming State of 
Washington Legislative Session for funding to replace two of the Mercer Island marine patrol 
vessels.  In part, “We are very pleased to be offering marine patrol services to the City of 
Medina and we are writing to ask you to support Representative Tana Senn’s appropriation 
request in the upcoming State Legislative Session for funding to replace two of the Mercer 
Island marine patrol vessels.”    
 
At the December 12, 2022, Medina Council Meeting, City Staff was given direction to prepare 
a Council Resolution supporting Mercer Island’s request.  City Attorney Scott Missall has 
prepared the attached resolution for approval. 
 

 

Attachments 

1. Council Resolution No. 429 supporting Mercer Island’s request  
2. Mercer Island Marine Patrol Vessel Replacement Request 

Budget/Fiscal Impact: Cost savings for the city with a lower shared operational cost. 

Recommendation: Adopt Resolution No. 429. 

City Manager Approval:  

Proposed Council Motion: “I move to support the Council Resolution No. 429 for the City  
of Mercer Island’s request for legislative backing for an appropriation request in the upcoming 
State of Washington Legislative Session for funding to replace two of the Mercer Island marine 
patrol vessels.” 

 

 


